

Dear 3rd Grade Families,

Welcome to Third Grade! We are looking forward to a fantastic year with you and your child. Since there are many "Back to School" sales during the summer, below is a suggested list of supplies your child will need when school starts in September. The MFSO (Morrisonville Family School Organization) will be providing most of the School Supplies again this year!

- Water bottle (leak, unbreakable and spill-proof please, reusable for daily use, will be sent home each Friday to wash and return)
- Inexpensive pair of headphones for use with laptop/tablet
- Tissues/Kleenex
- Backpack
- Flash cards for home use (addition/subtraction & multiplication/division)

Extra supplies for the Classroom (optional)

- Paper towels, napkins, wet wipes
- Disinfecting wipes
- Emergency Snacks (check for classroom allergies)

An assignment planner and Home-School Communication folder will be provided by the school. As always, students will need sneakers for Physical Education. We will have snack daily so your child should bring a *healthy* snack each day.

For a strong start in September, please read with your child every day--just 15 minutes can make a HUGE difference. In addition, it is always helpful to practice basic Math facts. Enjoy the rest of your summer. See you soon!

Most sincerely,

The 3rd Grade Team

Mrs. Denton

Mrs. Duval

Ms. Neverett

Mrs. Waldron